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PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL 
 
Mr Will Godfrey & Councillor Dine Romero 
Chief Executive & Leader 
Bath and North East Somerset Council 
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Dear Will and Dine 
 
Further to your letter dated 29th October 2020, I understand that Counter Terrorism Security Advisors 
have had continued engagement with colleagues at Bath and North East Somerset Council over the 
reopening of the city centre and so they are aware of the protocols and measures which have been 
implemented to promote this scheme. The CTSAs are satisfied that advertising the ATTRO 
restrictions from 1000hrs to 1800hrs is proportionate at this time, based on the current and predicted 
footfall. We would request that you ensure that plans are put in place to allow you to act promptly 
should there be an increase in the threat level to Critical. 
  
Counter Terrorism Policing South West CTSAs are happy to partake in the consultation should 
they be requested to do so. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Andy Marsh QPM 
Chief Constable 
Avon and Somerset Constabulary  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Avon and Somerset Constabulary Privacy Notice, which relates to the use of personal information, can be viewed via the force website 
https://www.avonandsomerset.police.uk/privacy  
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Date: 10th November 2020 
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